Rory Howard

From: Rhonda Cummons <rmcummons@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 5, 2024 1:57 PM

To: Rory Howard

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Docket W-3634

You don't often get email from rmcummons@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

We are in support of the zoning recommendation.

Rhonda and James Cummons
770 Oxbow Ln
Kernersville, NC 27284



